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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am still incredibly concerned about this development. We do not need another freight terminal in such close
proximity.
The volume of traffic will be horrendous in Hinckley with the roads just not able to cope.
My biggest concern is the environmental impact on burbage common and woods. This is the only open space in
Hinckley and Bosworth, well used and adored by the local community, its peace, space and wildlife will be
devastated by this development.
Please remain ‘minded to refuse.’
Yours faithfully
Lisa




